January 2, 2013
TO:
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT AND ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS


Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of Varner Creek Utility District will hold a Special meeting on Monday January 7, 2013 at 4:00 P.M. in the office of the Administrator, Debra Lanehart at 310 E Brazos Avenue, West Columbia, Texas 77486, outside the boundaries of the District, for the following purposes:

.

A. Consider proposed names for Director to fill vacancy created by Gary Gius’ resignation.
B. Consider and discuss resident comments regarding meter readings.
VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT

By:____________________________

Debra Lanehart, 

Administrator of District

(SEAL)

